



**Dr Emily Danvers**Lecturer in Higher
Education Pedagogy,
Department of
Education, University
of Sussex

An informal and encouraging space to write alongside each other as colleagues, this retreat will comprise chunks of individual writing time interspersed with whole-group meeting and also meeting in smaller break-out groups to discuss the frustrations and pleasures of writing in and about higher education. No-one will be expected to read aloud anything they have written. The opportunity is simply to share - if wanted - how well we feel we are progressing in our chosen tasks, whatever they may be. Attendance can be for all or part of the day.

